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December 26, 2013 

 

Ms. Tanya Mitchell 

HSEMA 

2720 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20032 

 

Re: 2014 Rock “n” Roll USA Marathon & Half Marathon 

 

Dear Ms. Mitchell: 

 

At Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A’s regularly scheduled and publicly announced1 

meeting on December 12, 2013, the Commission voted 7 – 0 – 0 to support the Rock “n” Roll 

Marathon & Half Marathon scheduled for March 15, 2014.  

 

We are pleased with the effects of the course changes the sponsor made for the 2013 race; 

our ANC will not be encircled by the race and its street closures. 

 

Trash and clothing were picked up in the 2013 Marathon.  An issue this past year was the 

exhaust fumes of many trucks waiting to clean up the course.  The motors ran for hours and 

were concentrated in a small area near 14th and Constitution. A coordinated place for the 

drivers to wait in warmth will solve this problem. 

 

On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes, Chair 

 

cc: Tommy Wells, Ward 6 Councilmember 

 Diane Thomas 

                                            
1
 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoo.com email list and the ANC-

6A@yahoogroups.com (not controlled by the ANC) and NewHillEast@yahoogroups.com email lists, and 

through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 


